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DEAR STP FAMILY, 

Our year is off to a great start, and the building is 
buzzing with excited students and leadership who 
are looking forward to serving the Lord this 
season!  We have had devotions on trying new 
things, our calling to serve one another in love like 
Jesus, and how God is developing our character 
through Bible study and the Holy Spirit working in 
our lives.  Your children have graciously received 
God's word each week and have listened 
attentively.  I love seeing their smiling faces.  What 
a privilege it is to lead our ministry! 

Leslie Hanna 
Executive Director 

Join us for THE PRODIGALS! 
Rick and Katie, two kids from very different 
backgrounds, leave their families behind in 
search of their dreams.  Things go from 
great to bad to worse amidst the backdrop 
of 1980’s rock and roll.  Come see God’s 
story of rebellion, redemption, pride and 
unconditional love told in a new way! 

October 25, 26 & 27 

 $5, $10, & $20 tickets available now at 
 www.tickets.spiritualtwist.com 

For planning purposes, please secure your 
tickets early! 

Please remember that tuition is due at the 

beginning of each month.  If you have not yet paid 
your October tuition, please do so immediately 
and include a $10 late fee per student.  Please 

contact Carol Ann Sherman if you have any 

questions - businessoffice.stp@gmail.com. 

Save the Date: 
CHRISTMAS CHORAL CONCERT 
Saturday, December 8 at 7:00 pm. 
Additional singers needed!  Ages 16+  
No cost to participate! Next rehearsal is 
Tuesday, October 9 at 7:30 pm. 

Spread the word through social media… 

Follow and share our posts on Facebook and 
Instagram…visit our FB page for a ticket 
giveaway for THE PRODIGALS! 

We are now securing volunteers for 
our 2018-2019 season.  Please check 
the center section of your handbook, 
and prayerfully consider where you 

might use your unique gifts for God’s 
glory!! 

http://www.tickets.spiritualtwist.com/

